Freedom of Information Act 2000 – 2016 & 2017 budget
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Please can you let me know your organisations budget for:

2016
2017

This is the total operating budget for your organisation across all departments etc.

Answer: 

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

The information requested can be accessed via the following links:

2016 - http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/documents/g7064/Public%20reports%20pack%20Wednesday%2024-Feb-2016%2017.00%20Council.pdf?T=10
2017 - http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/documents/g7531/Public%20reports%20pack%20Wednesday%2022-Feb-2017%2017.15%20Council.pdf?T=10
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

